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Boronia Radio Controlled Car Club 
Incorporated A0036675Y 

ABN 21706928839 

 

 

June 20, 2016 

 

Hello everyone. 
Season 1 is almost over so time for a quick update. 

 

Fun Night June 29 
 
With round 22 to be completed on June 22, the last Wednesday in June will be a fun night. 
Racing is complimentary and you can put your nonstandard RC cars on the track.  OR set up 
and test your car for season 2. 
17.5 Blinky will run for season 2 so we will use this night to test our motors, gearing and 
engine temp, etc. 

 

Presentation night 
 
Season 1 presentations will be held after round 1 on Wednesday July 6. 
There will also be a BBQ with sausages ($2) and Hamburgers ($5). 
 

 

AGM 2016  

 
Our next AGM will be on Wednesday August 3rd after round 1. 
The current treasurer (Mark) and Secretary (Gary) are retiring and will not stand for reelection.  
 
All current positions become vacant at the AGM and all financial club members are eligible to 
stand for any of the positions.  
 
Nomination forms are available on our web site (BRCCC AGM Notice link below this 
newsletter).  Nomination forms can also be obtained from the control room. 
 
 
For more details, please do talk to any of the current committee members (in case you’ve 
forgotten they are Gary, David S., David H., Mark, John and Matt). 
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Season 2 
 
Season 2 begins Wednesday July 6. 
Classes for season 2 include OPEN, Mini, 21.5, 17.5 and 13.5 Blinky. 
 

2016 Drivers Stand – Update  
 

APPROVED! 
Yes: at long last we have the approved building permit so we can now prepare the 
construction schedule. 
Sincere thanks to Karl Withers for coordination of all the behind the scenes activities with 
engineers, trades, drafting, etc. 
Construction will take 6-8 weeks which will impact on our racing however we expect racing to 
continue with limited capacity. Racing may be reduced to 3 rounds as we will need to carefully 
negotiate a formal construction site.  Members will be kept informed and we will be preparing a 
safety plan with regard to racing.  

Site plan: 

  
 

 

Membership Fees, 2016-2017 
Membership fees for the 2016-2017 financial year are due now. All membership 
renewals must be paid by June 30, 2016. Any memberships paid after June 30 will 
require a joining fee. 
Any member requiring an extension must make the request during May/June. 
Please direct all membership enquiries to David Huggan in person, via club mobile 
(0408 404 030) or e-mail president@brccc.org. Personal situations are kept in 
confidence. 
 
Remember we have Family memberships so if anyone else in your family wishes to 
join up only the additional membership fee is required. 
The membership form is available on our web site or at the club. Payments can be 
made in person on club nights or via bank deposit (see payment details on the 

mailto:president@brccc.org
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membership form). 
Our membership fees remain incredibly affordable so why wouldn’t you renew.  
 
Thank you to the large majority who have already renewed (this makes my life easier).  
 
And welcome to a new members Jay Jensen and Alex & Angelo Stefanakos.  Jay and 
Alex have proven his capabilities in the Introductory class so look forward to seeing 
them compete in 21.5 Blinky for season 2. 
 

July Committee meeting 
 

Tuesday July 5th the committee meeting is being held at Lipari Pizza. As always 
members are welcome however we are not offering free pizza. 
 
Cheers, 
 
David Huggan 
BRCCC President 


